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Dear Sirs, 

Wind turbine technology has been totally discredited as an efficient and reliable 
source of energy. 

The beautiful countryside of Mid Wales, is being systematically destroyed by the 
building of gigantic wind turbines and the proposed erection of huge pylons carrying 
cables across our outstanding landscape.  

There is only one solution regarding the pylons problem and that it must be insisted 
upon that all cables be underground and this I'm sure, apart from stopping building 
onshore wind turbines altogether, it is the only solution to saving what's left of one of 
Wales major  income generators, tourism.  

I sincerely hope that the will of the residents of Wales will prevail and that further 
wind farm building will be halted. 

yours sincerely 

David Surry 
 


